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The Acting President of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar, H.E. Duwa Lashi La, warmly 
welcomed former President of Mongolia, H.E. Tsakhiagiin Elbegdorj at today’s virtual 
meeting.

President Elbegdorj is a long-time friend of Myanmar people and a strong supporter of 
democratization in Myanmar. After leaving office in Mongolia, he is actively working together 
with former head of states in organizations such as Club de Madrid, the International Democrat 
Union, etc., to promote democracy and human rights around the world.

The Acting President Lashi La briefed the current state of events in Myanmar, and reaffirmed 
the Myanmar people's dedication to establish a peaceful federal democratic union. The Acting 
President also extended his heartfelt gratitude to President Elbegdorj for his support for the 
freedom and democratic aspirations of the people of Myanmar.

President Elbegdorj strongly assured the Acting President of Myanmar of his commitment and 
sustained support for the people of Myanmar and NUG in their struggle for freedom and 
democracy.

(Duwa Lashi La)
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